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Friday 26th January 2024 

 

  

Dear Parents/Carers  

  

Re Tower Bridge  

  

A great opportunity has been given to Elm class to visit the Tower Bridge Experience to 

consolidate their Geography and DT learning.  

  

Please go to My Child at School to give your consent so your child can attend this 

wonderful opportunity. 

  

If you require the school to provide your child with a free packed lunch, please call the 

school office by Tuesday 6th February at 12 noon.  

 

We are looking for parent volunteers. Please just speak to Miss Shayler if you are interested 

in coming on the trip. 

   

Venue:  Tower Bridge Experience  
  

Date:  Thursday 8th February   

  

Time: 9:.00 – 3.15pm   

  

Transport  Public transport (Train)  

  

Lunch Packed lunch (No Fizzy Drinks or Chocolate)  

  

Cost: Free 

  

Yours sincerely  
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Mr David Guy 

Head of School  


